15. YOUTH DEVELOPMENT FUND APPLICATION - PENNY SLADE

The Board resolved to allocate $400 to Penny Slade to assist with the costs of participating in the
Spirit of Adventure development voyage from 9-18 January 2007.

In addition, the Board suggested that applicants be encouraged to attend the meeting of the Board
when the application is considered, or to report back on their results.
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